
17/12/2020 

MR Christopher Gordon 
45 Station ST 
Naremburn NSW 2065 
chris@cgccpty.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

I have been looking for a reason to move to the Northern Beaches - in particular Collaroy. A 
friend, who lives in Collaroy has referred me to this development on the Council website. I must 
say this development is just what Collaroy needs .It can't come soon enough .- I fully support 
these types of development that improve the amenity in so many ways. 

Sent: 17/12/2020 4:49:42 PM
Subject: Online Submission


